November 1, 1538

Dear Dr Fortuyn,

1 am gorry that you should have received no reply
t; your letter of Octeber 4th. Let me repeat that you
will be extremely welcome when you are able to stay in
Lendon and jJoin us at the Galton Laboratory.

The two hotels you mention are in A plemsant
distriot, but you might find them unduly far from
University College. I should think that you would
obtain easily equivalsnt accommodation at ona of the
hotele within a faw minutes of hers.

Yours sinocerely,



